
Comments for Planning Application SDNP/24/00421/TCA

 

Application Summary

Application Number: SDNP/24/00421/TCA

Address: 1 Albion Villas Hill Brow Road Liss Hampshire GU33 7LA

Proposal: I would like to cut down/fell two large conifer trees (T1 and T2) in my garden which are

blocking out a considerable amount of light and shedding needles onto the paved area. These

trees are tall and block the sunlight from a large area of the garden. T1 is extremely close to the

property boundary and is touching the structure of the neighbouring parish council offices

(photographs provided). I would also like to reduce the crown of a third tree which I believe is a

Vibernum (T3). The branches of T3 are overhanging a large area of the garden blocking the light

from plant beds. Some of the branches of T3 are overhanging my property boundary and are

either touching or very close to Liss Parish Hall which is next door to my property. I would like to

cut back these branches and reduce the crown of T3. I have contacted three arborists to take a

look at the work who have all advised on the works. I will select a company as soon as I have

received notice from this planning portal, and select a reputable company based on price and

availability.

Case Officer: Adele Poulton

 

Customer Details

Name: Cllr Ian James

Address: 2 Portland Square Liss Hampshire GU33 7LD

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Councillor

Stance: Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:I offer these opinions:

Trees T1 and T2 are on the garden boundary that faces almost directly due east. Therefore the

shading effect of these trees should be much less severe than the height may suggest.

The fall of pines tends to be very localised to around the base of the trees.

I think that sympathic pruning of tree T3 would be more appropriate than a straight crown

reduction.


